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Dear Children 
 
Oh my goodness – what a lot of rain! At school we have had to have a leak in the Infant roof fixed, a leak in the 
Junior roof fixed and some drains unblocked as we were getting a flood! 
 
I wonder if many of you tried the ‘Grow a Rainbow’ experiment?  Louis did, and he had great results! He went on 
to make some of his own printing patterns too. Well done Louis! I think I’ll try the experiment at home myself. 
 

   
 

How many of you watch Blue 
Peter on television? It’s a 
great children’s programme. I 
used to watch it when I was 
young and so did my Mum 
when she was a girl and she is 
70 years old now! There are 
lots of different ways to earn 
a Blue Peter badge. 
Ethan has written to Blue 
Peter this week to apply for a 
green badge. He’s been litter 
picking in the woods, with his 
brother, for the last few 
months. Well done Ethan! 

Send us a photo of your badge 
when it arrives! 
 

 

Maybe you could work towards achieving 
a badge over lockdown. There are lots of 
different ones. Follow this link to the Blue 
Peter website if you are interested in 
earning one.  
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/joinin/about-
blue-peter-badges 
 
 

 

 
  

 

 

I like the look of the Music badge - it is a very special badge, designed by superstar 
Ed Sheeran. It's awarded to those who show off their passion for music by learning 
a new instrument or being part of a musical performance. 
Maybe, after lockdown, a whole class could work towards a badge. I know a school 
where Year 4 did that, earning a Green badge each and they were invited onto the 
programme and appeared on television!             Bye for now, take care, Mrs Bashora 
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